
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] RE: Portage Conversion Landowners Group Comments on OP Review: Part A OPA
Date: October-05-23 12:12:49 PM
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From: Catalina Cardenas <ccardenas@mgp.ca> 
Sent: Thursday, October 05, 2023 11:35 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; oprmanager@vaughan.ca
Cc: Allyssa Hrynyk <ahrynyk@mgp.ca>; Don Given <DGiven@mgp.ca>; Christina Bruce
<Christina.Bruce@vaughan.ca>; Haiqing Xu <Haiqing.Xu@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] RE: Portage Conversion Landowners Group Comments on OP Review: Part A OPA

Hello,

In review of the materials for the presentation regarding this item, can you clarify that Part A of the
OPA is planned to be adopted by Council in Q4/ November 14 2023?
Slide 9 of the presentation says Q4 2024.

Thank you,

Catalina Cardenas
Planner

Over 40 years of making great places.
 
140 Renfrew Drive, Suite 201, Markham, ON, L3R 6B3 Canada www.mgp.ca
T: 1.905.513.0170 x179
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The information contained in this transmission may be privileged and confidential. It is intended only for the use of the recipient(s) named above. If you
are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication or its attachments is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by return email and delete it.
 

 

From: Catalina Cardenas 
Sent: Monday, October 2, 2023 1:50 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; oprmanager@vaughan.ca
Cc: Allyssa Hrynyk <ahrynyk@mgp.ca>; Don Given <DGiven@mgp.ca>; Christina Bruce
<Christina.Bruce@vaughan.ca>; Haiqing.Xu@vaughan.ca
Subject: Portage Conversion Landowners Group Comments on OP Review: Part A OPA
 
Hello,
 
On behalf of the Portage Conversion Landowners Group, we wish to submit comments related to
Item 4.1 – Official Plan Review: Proposed Part A Official Plan Amendment, to be presented at the

October 3rd Public Meeting.
 
Please confirm receipt of this email.
 
Catalina Cardenas
Planner
 

Over 40 years of making great places.
 
140 Renfrew Drive, Suite 201, Markham, ON, L3R 6B3 Canada www.mgp.ca
T: 1.905.513.0170 x179
 
The information contained in this transmission may be privileged and confidential. It is intended only for the use of the recipient(s) named above. If you
are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication or its attachments is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by return email and delete it.
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